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EYFS
N: Freddie B
R: Ishanvi

N: Ella-Mae
R: Aurora

Year 1 Patrick Savannah

Year 2 Rares Kai

Year 3 Robbie Hani

Year 4/5 Ciaran / Riley Jack

Year 5/6 Ben Lucy

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter.  As we continue to grow and thrive as a school
community, we are excited to share the latest updates and events.
*Huge well done to some children from our Year 4/5 class who attending Romiley Forum last
week.  They performed songs alongside a live orchestra.  It was absolutely magical and a once in
a lifetime experience.
*Asda rewards for schools - thank you to everyone who selected our school for the rewards for
schools initiative.  We raised a whopping £270.80.  This money will be spent directly on the
children.  We’ll keep you posted.
*Nursery places - have you applied for your Nursery place for September 2025?  The deadline is
nearly upon us.  If you would like to visit and meet the team please make an appointment via the
school office.
*As the weather is warming up, it is really important that the children have access to water
throughout the day.  Remember flavoured water is absolutely fine but no juice please.
Have a fabulous week.
Mrs Emma Harding

1. School Highlights: 24th March 2025

Nursery: 88.1%    Reception: 92.9%
Year 1: 94.7%        Year 2: 94.7% 
Year 3: 94.5%        Year 4/5: 95.4% 
Year 5/6:  93.6% 

3.Upcoming Events

2.attendance

WB: 24.03.25: Art week - focus on sculpture
04.04.25: Dress down day - Easter fundraising
WB: 07.04.25: Church week
11.04.25: Easter service in church
11.03.25: Break up for Easter
28.04.25: School starts
01.05.25: Rugby taster day
05.05.25: Bank Holiday Monday

4.stars of the fortnight


